
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Wednesday 20th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

 

We will be looking at keyrings and designing, creating and evaluating our own to sell at our 

summer fair stall.  Before we design them, we will be looking at existing products.  We are asking 

the children to please bring in some keyrings of their own to share and evaluate on Thursday 21st 

June 2018 to support this learning.  

 

This will just be any keyrings you have at home or the children have so we can form a discussion 

around this. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Butler   Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher   Head Teacher  
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